Sports Club A.G.M. September 2018

House Report.

Main work carried out this year has been the men’s toilets where new cubicles were installed
and flooring laid along with a general paint and clean up.

More work was needed to the boilers to make them work more efficiently which has been
done and this should help prolong their life.

All electrical appliances have been PAT tested and certificated.

Carpets in the bar corridor and lobby have been cleaned along with the furniture in the lobby.

This year we will be replacing the front door and surround, as we have been having a lot of
problems with it, it is getting old and the hinges and closers are badly worn, hopefully this
will be done within the next month, when it is done it will make the whole building more
secure and people should only be able to enter using their fob or pressing the bell.

It is also our intention to try and do some refurbishment of the office, this is what any
possible new members see first and does not show us in a good light, so we need to spruce it
up a bit.

As | say every year the upkeep of the building is an ongoing problem with the absence of a
large sum of money things have to be done as and when the money is available and obviously
health and safety issues must take precedence, this being said we still manage to keep the
building in a reasonable state.

Ray Watkins
House Chairman



